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From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 
Subject: RDF representation of RDA relationship designators: a follow-up discussion 

paper 
 

LC thanks the CILIP Rep for the considerable work involved in the analysis of the 
relationship designators in RDA in the context of registering the terms and presenting 
them in an RDF context. 
 

We agree with the recommendations presented in the report.  We have also agreed with 
the proposed RDA Toolkit changes that have appeared in the Fast Track log, and will be 
interested in seeing some of the additional changes outlined in Appendix 5 as they are 
proposed in the log. 

 
 
 
 
 
  


